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21 May 1991
TW/JW/DR/833
4/0210/91GV AB/MR
Miss A Bochnacki
2579

Darroll Harrison Partnership
Lyon House

Hare Lane

Esher

Surrey KT10 0QY

Dear Sirs

TRING ZOOLOGICAL MUSEUM, AKEMAN STREET, TRING

I refer to your consultation under Circular 18/84 for the proposed
alterations at Tring Zoological Museum and to the revised plans received
in the office on 9 May 1991.

These plans reflect the discussions which were held at the museum and
the proposals are now considered acceptable; namely

1. The refacing of the existing stair tower with tile hanging.

2. The introduction of Tudor boarding and "dummy" windows.

3. The revised proportions of the windows which are to be stained
hardwood.

4, The improvement to the entrance doors.

5. The increased in height of the brick plinth,

1 trust that the tiles to be used will be a decorative scalloped tile as
discussed, that the shutter across the Toading bay will be painted &k
an appropr1ate colour and if any of the windows are to have opening
Tight they should be side hung casements. :

Thank you for giving this Council the opportunity to comment on your
proposals.

Yours faithfully

o

DAVID NOBLE
DEVELOPMENT CONTROL MANAGER
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